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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

5MS – Mr McGarry (Mon/Tues/Weds) and Mrs Giles (Thu/Fri) cm362@coppice.worcs.sch.uk / 
vw42@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

5G – Miss Gieron lg331@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
5K - Miss Keogh hk117@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
 

Writing - instructions 
Maths - fractions 

Reading - Letters from the Lighthouse by Emma Carroll 
Science - animal and human lifecycles 

History - WW2  
Spanish - dates (numbers, days of the week and months) 

PSHE - SRE  
PE - Athletics and Kwik Cricket 

Computing - Copyright and Ownership 
 

Design & Technology 
 

In our DT lesson this half-term, our topic is ‘fashion and textiles’. If you have any scrap material at home, 
we would appreciate donations. Whilst we can provide all the materials children will need to make their 

final product, extra scrap material will be useful for practicing different styles of stitching. Thank you. 
 

 

Group 1 Spellings Group 2 Spellings 

<ed> suffix 
walked, shouted, longed, looked, coloured, played, 

waited, handed, splashed, planted  

words with /s/ spelled <c> 
bicycle, cancel, celebrate, celery, cellar, 

centipede, centre, century, certain, circle, circus, 
city, cyclone, cylinder, decide, fancy, juicy, pencil, 

princess, rhinoceros 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mr McGarry, Mrs Giles, Miss Gieron & Miss Keogh 
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